
Dear Parents, 

 

The school break has come to an end, and it's time to jump back into the rhythm of school life! We 

hope the break provided a refreshing escape from daily routines, offering moments to delve into 

books, embark on travel adventures, explore trekking trails, or simply enjoy cherished time with 

family. We trust our students are returning brimming with wonderful memories and ready for new 

beginnings. 

 

Now that we are settling back into the structured rhythm of school, there are reminders, updates, and 

queries that need attention. Although much of this is information you must already have on hand, we 

are sharing it again for everyone's convenience. Should you have any further questions or concerns, 

please don't hesitate to reach out to the SIS team at info@shardainternationalschool.in 

 

Here's to a rewarding and fulfilling session ahead! 

Warmly 

Administrative Team 

Sharda International School, Gurugram 

 

General Information:- 

 Please note the school follows its calendar and it is our endeavour to follow these dates as 

closely as possible. However, extenuating circumstances/government orders may lead to some 

changes. 

Arrival & Dispersal Protocols 

 

The window of arrival at school is from  7:30 am to 7:50 am. School gates close at 7:55 am sharp and 

no students will be allowed to enter beyond this point. Buses are dispersed by 01:55 pm and walker 

dispersals begin at 2:10 pm 

 

School Policy Documents 

 

It is said that structure creates freedom by allowing us to focus on what truly matters. School Almanac 

mentions some of the school's core policies that help us shape our learners. We request your support 

to uphold the school policies and instill the values of discipline in our students. 

 

School Phone Numbers : 

Landline- 0124-2974748, 0124-4944529 (7:35 am - 3:30 pm) 

Mobile- +91 8376073000 (7:35 am - 03:30 pm) 

 

Thank You. 
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